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I have lived in California most of my life and with lane splitting legal there it saved our 

lives countless of times. Now here in Oregon so many people are distracted by their 

CEL phones or other things and in a hurry all the time. Motorcycles are getting hit 

and or killed because they are not able to ride in between to keep safe. Let alone 

some bikes are air cooled so when in stopped traffic they overheat and that is not 

good on a hot day. Please pass this for all bikers safety.  


